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Health Action International (HAI) has_contributed to the European Commission’s public
consultation on EU funds in the area of investment, research & innovation, SMEs and single
market - an exercise relevant to the drafting of Framework Programme 9 (FP9) and
designing the next European Union (EU) Health Programme.

The contribution to the discussion around the drafting of FP9 is informed partly by
discussions that took place at the event Open Science for Health: Shaping the New
Framework Programme, organised by HAI and Commons Network on 31 January 2018 at
the European Parliament.

This work builds on a joint submission to the public consultation on Horizon 2020,
submitted in February 2017.

Read the questionnaire and response to the drafting of FP9
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